
Announcements for Monday, November 26, 2018 

- Boys weightlifting will have a mandatory meeting in N126 tomorrow at 8:30 am.  Check BWL 

website for further information.  See Coach Reagan for if you have any questions. 

- Letter Jacket orders will take place during lunch on December 4th.  Order forms are available in 

the front office and from the Athletic Secretary. 

- Medical Club will have a meeting with a guest speaker in the auditorium Thursday at 

8am.  Please do not be late. 

- The Spanish Club is sponsoring its 3rd Annual Toy Drive to benefit the residents of the Betty 

Griffin House. Please donate an unwrapped toy in exchange for service hours to Mrs. Echt's 

room N240. See our flyers around the school for more information. 

- Junior Ladies will meet Thursday at 8:30 am in the Small Café.  Please check Schoology for 

information on our service project. 

 

  

 

 


